
     
     
     
    

                                                                                                                       

Heaton St. Barnabas’ C.E. Primary School 
 

Rossefield Road, Heaton 

Bradford, BD9 4DA 

Tel: 01274 545019 Fax: 01274 553910   

Headteacher: Mrs Diane Smith NPQH. 

 

9
th

 March, 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 

In a few weeks we will be holding our Parent Consultation Meetings. These meetings will give you an 

opportunity to meet your child’s class teacher and find out valuable information about their learning so far 

this year and discuss their recent progress report.  Each consultation lasts for approximately 5-10 minutes to 

enable all parents to be seen. You will be directed to the area in school where your meeting will take place.  

 

We will be once again using our new parents evening online booking system. Please follow the instructions 

below: - 

 

You will receive a text tomorrow 10
th

 March with a link.  

 

Please click onto the link which will direct you to the booking site.  

 

You may then select a time and day.  

 

Once a time has been selected no other parent will be able to select the same time slot. 

 

All appointments must be booked online via the link. If you need any help do not hesitate to contact the 

school office for support.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at the Parent Evenings on Tuesday 

the 22
nd

 and Wednesday the 23
rd

 March.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Diane Smith 

Headteacher  


